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MILTON KEYNES PRIMARY PRU                     


Shenley Road, Bletchley, Milton Keynes, MK3 7AW



Tel:  01908 646147

Headteacher: Ms Vivienne Mills
Email: pruadmin@milton-keynes.gov.uk
https://milton-keynes-pru.eschools.co.uk


16th October 2017
Dear Parent / Carer,

Autumn Term 1
School – Home Letter Number Three
 

Hello. We are now nearing the end of this first half term. Children will return to school on Tuesday 31st October at 8.45 am. Monday 30th October is an Inset day for teachers.

I would like to remind you that you are invited into our school for the Art Gallery Exhibition on Friday 20th October. I hope you will be able to attend as your child will enjoy showing you their portfolio and art work.
Art Gallery Exhibition “In the Spirit of… Inuit Art”

A reminder to you that on Friday 20th October 10.00 – 12.00 all parents / carers are invited into school to our first Art Gallery Exhibition of this new school year. For those who have not yet attended an exhibition, this is a lovely event that the children host and showcase their work as part of our “Every Child is an Artist” curriculum. We look forward to welcoming you to our school for this very special event.
If you have not already done so, please can you confirm if you will be attending so that we can cater for refreshments?
Water Bottles

It has recently been brought to my attention that plastic water bottles are being re-filled with water, stored in the fridge and re-used by children. You may, or may not be aware that it  is known that however well washed the bottles are, bacteria is always going to be a problem when they are used over and over again. Although most of the bacteria will be harmless, there's always a danger of infection however hard they are cleaned. This is not regarded as a safe practice and we will be issuing a policy regarding the use of plastic bottles for water in school.
Fresh water bottles may be used and brought into school, but they must be taken home at the end of the day and a fresh and new one brought in the next day.
Alternatively, we have cups in school that are hygienic and children can use those throughout the day for drinks of water. As you know, we ensure there are regular fruit and water breaks throughout the day.
On behalf of Milton Keynes Primary PRU we hope you have a very nice half term holiday and look forward to your child returning on Tuesday 31st October at 8.45 am.
Kind regards,

Vivienne Mills (Ms)

Headteacher
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